

TO ALL NATIONAL WRESTLING FEDERATIONS TO ALL BUREAU MEMBERS

Subject: 2021 and 2022 UWW Calendars

Dear Mr. President,

I hope that this letter finds you well.

As you can imagine, following the postponement of the Olympic Games, United World Wrestling had to review all the 2021 Calendar. We have the pleasure to inform you that the Event page on our website was just updated. Let me provide you some details about these changes.

Based on the decision made by our Board, the events linked with the Qualification for the Olympic Games must be fixed at the same period than it was expected for 2020. Therefore, the Continental Championships will be scheduled at the beginning of the year in order to add the Continental and World Qualifiers. Following a request from United World Wrestling Americas, it was agreed to have the Senior Pan-American Championships at the end of May because they already had their Continental Qualifier.

We also had to move the Cadet World Championships to not clash with the Olympic Games. Please note that this event will be organized at the end of July. We would like to underline the fact that we won't have one month between the Cadet Continental Championships and the Cadet World Championships but the deadline linked with the registrations remains the same.

The first edition of the Junior Pan-American Games will be also organized next year. The qualification event for these Games will be the Cadet Pan-American Championships which will have to be organized earlier in order to let enough time for the registration/accreditation process. It was also exceptionally agreed that Argentina will host cadet and junior Pan-American Championships at the same time in order to reduce the cost of the Federations.

The last important topic is the Cadet Continental Championships in 2022.

As you might know, the Youth Olympic Games were postponed to 2026. By not having these Games, it was decided to re-schedule the 2022 Cadet Continental Championships like the "normal" year (end of June).

You will find all these modifications on our website (https://unitedworldwrestling.org/events) but we stay at your disposal if you have any question.

I take this opportunity to thank a lot all the organizers who were amazing partners when we had to re-schedule these events.

Sincerely Yours,

Jean-Daniel Rey Sports Director United World Wrestling